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NEWS 
August 24, 2010 

Trish Bishop, President-of-the-Month 

Carol Doak - One Quilter’s Journey 

Our meeting this month will be held at The Young-Budd American Legion Post in Westerville. 

The address is 393 E. College Street. 

Carol’s lecture “One Quilter’s Journey” is sure to be fun and informative. She 

will feature over 150 quilts. There will be time for “Q & A” afterwards and a 

chance to view her quilts. Carol will also have her books available for sale and 

signature. 

In case you haven’t heard, 2010 is the last year Carol will do any traveling to 

local Guilds. We feel fortunate to be on her “farewell” tour. You won’t want to miss this 

meeting. Bring your friends and enjoy this evening with us. There will be a $5 charge at the 

door for any non-members. Members please wear your WQG Badge for easy identification! 

2010 Service Project - ConKerr Cancer  
This year our annual service project is to make pillowcases for 

ConKerr Cancer (www.conkerrcancer.org) which will then be do-

nated to Nationwide Children's Hospital for children with cancer 

to replace the boring white pillowcases with our colorful, cheery 

ones. 

At the August meeting we will pass out border fabric pre-washed 

and cut to the correct width. All you have to do is add 3/4 yard of 

a pre-washed coordinating fabric and return your pillowcase by the October meeting. Your 

fabric has directions for the pillowcase or you can go to the ConKerr website for directions. 

Have fun with the quick and easy project and feel good about what you're doing for some 

kids having a tough time in life. 

Becky Dickson & Aggie Peterson 

Service Project Committee  

What dreadful hot 

weather we have! It 

keeps me in a continual 

state of inelegance. 

~ Jane Austen 

http://www.conkerrcancer.org/
http://www.conkerrcancer.org/
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2010 Committees* 

Workshop Committee ($800) 
Plans, schedules and organizes learning workshops for 

Guild members. 

Chair: Trish Bishop 

Sunshine Committee ($20) 
Sends cards and/or flowers when necessary to guild 

members, and thank you notes to guest speakers. 

Chair: Rose Wetherill 

Service Project Committee ($50) 
Leads the guild in efforts to make and present quilts 

to charities. 

Chair: Becky Dickson 

Members: Aggie Peterson 

Fun With Fabric Committee (no budget) 
Plans and implements a block exchange, round robin 

or challenge for guild members. 

Chair: Julie Lockard 

Members: Jeff Bretthauer, Becky Stains 

Special Events Committee ($150) 
Plans a Weekend Retreat or other events such as 

National Quilting Day. 

Chair: Becky Stains 

Members: Jayne Godsey, Pat Beeman 

Quilt Show Committee  
Makes suggestions and plans for participation in spe-

cial festival events and/or plans for a guild quilt 

show. 

Chair:  

Members: Barb Horlocker, Susan Edwards 

Publicity Committee ($10) 
Promotes public awareness of guild activities in media 

formats. 

Chair:  

Members: 

Awards/Recognition Committee ($20) 
Attends all meetings and awards pins for show and 

tell and also arranges any other special recognition 

such as presenting guild pins to guest speakers. 

Chair: Debi Balog 

 July Guild Picnic Committee ($125) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for the annual 

guild picnic. 

Chair:  Judy Theil 

Members: Debi Blalog, Sherry French 

November Holiday Party Committee ($175) 
Plans events and makes arrangements for annual Holi-

day Party. 

Chair: Lisa Smith  

Members: Julie Lockard, Karen Lesuer 

Membership Committee ($15) 
Maintains a current record of guild members and co-

ordinates e-mail announcements. 

Chair:  Judy Theil 

Newsletter/Web Site Committee ($100) 
Prepares a monthly newsletter and maintains guild 

web presence. 

Chair: Lisa Smith 

Members: Shannon Bartlett, Karen Lesueur 

President of the Month ($225) - $25 per 

month for 9 meetings (non-party meetings) 

Keeper of the Westerville Guild Quilt 

Charm Square Monthly 
Beck Stains, Jessica Hollins, Susan Edwards 

 

*Please give any corrections/omissions to Lisa 
Smith so the list can be updated. 
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Mr. Frog 

Wants to  

Remind You: 

 

Wear Your Name Tags or Pay the 

Penalty! 

Free Patterns @ www.CarolDoak.com 

Carol has a fantastic Yahoo group that you 

can join and she designed blocks for mem-

bership milestones - 700, 1000,  2000, 2500 

members - among other things. These are 

available on her web site now for download 

as PDFs, click on “Free Patterns.” 

mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com
mailto:smith1028@columbus.rr.com


 

 

2010 Meeting Dates 

August 24 – Trish Bishop  

  Carol Doak 

September 28 – Amy Korn & “Friends” 

  “Sweet Delights” 

October 26 – Joan Lally, Shannon Bartlett, 

   Lisa Smith 

  “Where the Magic Happens” 

November 23 – Lisa Smith, Julie Lockard 

  Annual Guild Holiday Party 

Executive Committee Members 

Connie Gelfer (2010-2012)   

Irene Habowski (2010-2012)   

Marilyn Murray (2010-2012)   

Marsha Young (2010-2012) 

Julie Lockard (2009-2011) 

Ruthie Hoover (2009-2011) 

Trish Bishop, Treasurer 

Westerville Quilt Guild 

We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The Westerville Medical Campus of OhioHealth, 300 Polaris 

Pkwy, Westerville, OH 43082, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com,  

E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 

program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 

If you would like to submit an article or 

“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 

either as an  attachment or type the 

text in your email, and send it to me at: 

Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com 

 

The “publication” date for the Newslet-

ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 

Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 

member that does not have access to 

email, please give them a copy of the 

newsletter. 

2010 Greeters 

August 24  Jeff Bretthauer &  

   Karen Gulley 

September 28 Rose Wetherill &  

   Lynda Davidson 

October 26  Sherry French &  

   Norma Brownfield 

November 23 Jayne Godsey &  

   Becky Dickson 

Arrive at 6:30. Greet people at main door. 

Accompany new people to the meeting room. 

Mark Your Calendars: 

September 28, 2010 

Please join President of the 

Month Amy Korn and friends Ruth Snider, 

Vickie Mills, Ann Timm and Evy Hummon for 

our program of “Sweet Delights”! 

Carol Doak Workshop 
Saturday, August 21 

10 AM 

You have all now received the cutting instruc-

tions for the workshop project and the basic 

daily agenda and information.  Please have eve-

rything cut and ready to sew – don’t bring irons 

or boards, I’ll have them.  If 

you use a wooden iron/finger 

press don’t forget that! 

Our quit time is fluid but I 

would plan on about 3:00 – 

4:00 pm.  Remember  to 

bring your lunch, there will be water and soft 

drinks in the frig. 

If anyone has questions please let me know.

 Trish 
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